
To Lofyn Blood-cloak, General of the Bloodcloaks

Greetings to you,

I am Agon, Polomarch of Clarity and Herald of Zakalwe.

My lord has commanded me to offer you and the people of Wintermark the opportunity to take part 
in one of his Great Games of strategy, to take place at the Autumn summit. 

I shall be coming to Anvil on the Friday of the Summer Soltice and after I have completed by 
meeting with the Dawnish team that recently took part in the Great Games I shall make my way to 
the Wintermark camp at hopefully 8pm to discuss with those who would be interested in taking 
part. 

I write to you personally as the scenario of for this Great Game is one that I believe you would have
an interest in for its based on the rout of Oktadov and the Fall of the Bloodcloaks. 

I look forward to meeting with you and the people of Wintermark.

Yours,

Agon, Polomarch of Clarity, Gamesmaster of Zaklwe. 


